
Minchinhampton Town Plan Questionnaire - Results 
 
The Parish Council recently sent out a questionnaire to the community. The key priorities and 
concerns of residents and business owners form an important part in the development of the 
plan to improve Minchinhampton Town Centre. 
 
Just under 250 completed questionnaires were returned and, although this is a relatively small 
proportion of the total, it is still large enough to draw conclusions especially given the 
consistency of the responses. 
 
The main results of the survey were: 
 

1. Not surprisingly the key issue is parking especially in the High Street and Bell Lane.  
2. This was then followed closely by making more space for pedestrians in the town centre 

either through widening or extending pedestrian areas.  
3. Other traffic calming and safety measures were of lower priority because opinions were 

split on the need for such measures. 
4. Following the top priorities of parking and pedestrian space, the next most important 

were firstly safety in Bell Lane through lighting and extended pavement, and secondly 
the redevelopment of soon to be former Surgery site. 

 
The individual comments made by residents and business owners were mostly a reflection of 
the issues found in the main body of the questionnaire. There were some comments and 
suggestions that may provide further opportunities and these will be considered as part of the 
plan. One example was to establish if HGVs could be excluded from the town centre. 
 
It has been some time since the Neighbourhood Development Plan but the impact of the 
pandemic and funding have been delaying factors. However several of the issues raised in the 
questionnaire and NDP are already being addressed such as: 
 

• Resurfacing and notice boards  
• Speed limit reductions - the Parish Council has also been working on this for some 5 

years and is hopeful of some progress on this in the near future.  
• Plans have also been drawn up for low level lighting in Bell Lane and grants are being 

sought.  
• The Parish Council is in negotiation to purchase the surgery site 
• The significant investments made in the youth of the parish should also be noted with 

playground refurbishment and funding for the youth club 
 
The next stage in this process is to draw up plans and options for consultation with residents 
and business owners. It is anticipated that these will be available in late Spring to early Summer 
2025. 
 
 
 
 

 


